

An invitation to participate as a panelist as



JCT

You forwarded this message on 9/7/2017 9:36 PM

Our first Junior Faculty Forum will be held on Thursday, September 14, 2017, at 4 p.m. I would like to have a panel of three junior faculty members who are really on "track". By that I mean, that you are developing in your teaching, scholarship, grants and research, service and professional development in all the right ways. You are, as they say, "Staying on Track" as Junior Faculty and that is a very positive compliment. I would like each presenter to take about 10-15 minutes talking about his or her approach to your career at Howard, some of the challenges that you have overcome, and any key advice you would offer to junior faculty to keep themselves on track.

The program is from 4-5:15 p.m. and we will be at the Carnegie Building. You are welcome to use power point but I need to know if you will so that we can have equipment there for you. Hope you can participate. Yours, Associate Provost Dark

Okianer Christian Dark, Esq.
Associate Provost for Faculty Development and Professor of Law
Office of the Provost
Howard University School of Law
2400 6th Street, N.W., Suite 306
Washington, D.C. 20059
Okianer.c.dark@howard.edu

Tel: (202) 806-2550 Fax: (202) 806-4971